
Session on Work and Career Opportunities 

 

On February 22, 2017 Department of Elementary Education invited Ms. Shabih Riaz (Secretary, 

B.El.Ed. Alumnae Association) for an interactive and guidance session. She interacted with the 

current IV year students and guided them to an array of fields that they can opt for after their 

graduation.She shared with them her understanding of the nature of selection procedures as 

well as the expectations of institutions from her teaching experiences as well as being 

associated with an NGO that works with children from the marginalized section of society. 

 

 

 

 


